
 

 

 
 
By email to imelda.munster@oireachtas.ie  
 
 
17th May 2022                                               
 
 
Ms. Imelda Munster T.D, 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
 
Re: Parliamentary Question 22240/22 “To ask the Minister for Health the number of staff 

members who are working from home on both a part-time and full-time basis in each of the 
following hospitals Connolly Hospital, Our Lady of Lourdes Drogheda and Beaumont 
Hospital.” 

 
 
Dear Deputy Munster, 
 
The RCSI Hospital Group has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. Having 
reviewed the matter, the following outlines the position.  
 
Individual employee working arrangements are dealt with departmentally and in line with the most 
recent HSE polices and this information is not collated centrally. 
 
For more information, please see link to HSE HR Circular 010/2022 - Guidance and FAQs for Public 
Service Employers during COVID-19 in relation to working arrangements and temporary 
assignments across the Public Service dated 9 March 2022. 
 
We trust this information is of assistance to you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
______________________________ 

Stephanie Dunne 
Communications Manager 
RCSI Hospitals Group 
comms@rcsihospitals.ie  
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